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THE GORHAM TOWN BOARD  
BUDGET WORKSHOP 

September 28, 2022   7:00pm 
 

 The Gorham Town Board held a Special Meeting on Wednesday September 28, 2022 at 
7:00pm at the Town Hall in Gorham, NY.   
  Present were Supervisor Fred Lightfoote. Councilmembers; Brian S. Case, Jake Chard, Phil 
Curtis and Brian Lazarus.   Town Clerk Darby Perrotte.  
  Other Guests in attendance; Town Planning Board Member Mike Kestler. 
       
1. Call to Order/Pledge to the Flag – Supervisor Lightfoote opened the meeting and led the 
Pledge to the Flag. 
 
2.       Privilege of the Floor –  none requested 
   
3.       Business –   
                          a.   Approve Vouchers for Payment  
 
   On the motion by Councilmember Chard, seconded by Councilmember Lazarus, to approve 
payment of a bill from Proctor Enterprises for roof repair at the Library for the amount of  
$18,750.00 and a bill from Underwater Solutions for repair to the County Road 1 water tank for 
the amount of $3,980.00.  Motion carried unanimously. 5-0 

5 - Ayes – Lightfoote, Case, Chard, Curtis, Lazarus. 
                                                                                                                        103-2022 
                          b..  Budget Workshop 
 
     The Board held a lengthy discussion about the 2023 Budget.  
  Discussion included ideas to make the Town Transfer Station run more efficiently, creating a 
reserve fund for waterline replacement and potential changes at the Village of Rushville Water 
and Sewer Plants.   
 The Tentative Budget must be filed with the Town Clerk by September 30, 2022.   
The Town Board will hold a Special Meeting on Wednesday October 5, 2022 so the Town Clerk 
can present the Tentative Budget to the Town Board. 
   
4.     Adjournment – with no further business, on the motion by Councilmember Lazarus, 
seconded by Councilmember Case, the meeting was adjourned at 9:21 pm.  The motion carried 
unanimously.  5-0 

5 - Ayes – Lightfoote, Case, Chard, Curtis, Lazarus. 
                                                                                                                        104-2022 
     
 
 
                                                                                               Respectfully Submitted, 
 
                                                                                                   Darby L. Perrotte 
                                                                                                     Town Clerk 
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